
FAASTeam presents:

Would You Hesitate to Declare an Emergency?



Would you hesitate to declare an emergency with
ATC if you thought your life depended on it? Most
of us would say absolutely, Yes, we would
absolutely declare an emergency. And if things
were not so bad at this time but getting worse,
then would you declare? What about medical
emergencies? What about a loss of a
generator or vacuum pump or a rought running
engine? Most pilots are hesitant to call an
emergency, but if more did call a Mayday before
things started getting out of hand, it would
probably save more lives.
Directions: From I-84: Take Exit 62 and turn right onto
Cascade Ave. Turn right at the first traffic signal onto 13th St..
13th St. joins with 12th St. and then becomes Tucker Rd..
From there it is only 1.5 miles to Air Museum Rd.. The
museum is on the left side of Tucker Road. Look for the
vintage Drive-In Theater sign at our entryway.
Event to be held in the M-3 Hanger Conference Area during
the WAAAM 2nd Saturday Event.
Seminar is Free but entrance to Museum requires paid
admission. Check WAAAM's website for admission fees.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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